Marilxn Wilbarger -

From: Marilyn Wilbarger

Sent: Friday, December 23, 2016 12:37 PM

To: ‘renata lavenir'

Subject: RE: Conch Electric Cars of Key West - Renata Lavenir

Thank you Renata,

Let’s plan to get together right after the Holidays to draft the renewal.
Merry Christmas,

Marilyn

Marilyn D. Wilbarger, RPA, CCIM
Senior Property Manager
City of Key West

Ph:305-809-3794
mwilbarger@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

From: renata lavenir [mailto:conchelectriccar@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2016 3:56 PM

To: Marilyn Wilbarger <mwilbarger@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Conch Electric Cars of Key West - Renata Lavenir

Mrs. Willbarger,

Concerning the Lease at 100 Grinnell Street
Conch Electric Cars of Key West

| would like to start the process to renew my lease at the Ferry Terminal

Thank you to tell me what procedure has to be started.
Best regards

Renata Lavenir



